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Season’s greetings from the team at  
Wright Wool and Dag Processors ltd 

Trading hours over the festive season 

We will be closing on Friday the 24th December 2021 at 12.00pm and we will 
be re-opening at 7:30 am on Wednesday the 5th January 2022. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your business in 2021 
and look forward to your continued support in the New Year. 

Farewell to Tony Nepe Apatu 
It is with genuine sadness that we farewell Tony Nepe-Apatu at the end of this year.

Tony has been a huge part of the Wright Wool team for the past 13 years, always 
giving us a loyalty and reliability well beyond expectation. I’m sure I speak for all our 
wool grower clients in thanking Tony for his contribution in moving and processing 
their wool clips over the years. Tony is moving on to a new role with Kiwi Kanz, so 
many of you may still see him out and about on our country roads.

I believe we have made a genuine ‘wool-man’ out of Tony, and I am sure he will 
continue to be a great advocate for our cause.

We have all thoroughly enjoyed Tony’s good humour and his contribution to 
Wright Wool.

He will be missed but we wish him all the very best for his next chapter.

Arohanui Tony, noho ora mai
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